



# Non-Arthroplasty Hip Registry

**British Hip Society - NAHR**

**Executive Committee Meeting**

**Monday, 3<sup>rd</sup> June 2019  
2100 hours**

## **MINUTES**

- 1 Present: VK, MB, TA, CM, JC, TB, MW**  
**Apologies for absence: AM**
- 2 MDS 2.0 Questions from Amplitude – as per email from**
  - a. Website order needs to reflect form order
  - b. Question 1.
    - i. Pincer removal should generate either simple pincer removal or pincer removal and labral reattachment as per form
  - c. Question 1a
    - i. Graft measured in cm. 5-10cm with 0.5cm increments on dropdown box
    - ii. Anchor numbers 1-10
    - iii. Anchor Manufacturer only to be recorded at this time. In future details of implants to be included
  - d. Question 1b
    - i. Keep free text on website but not form
  - e. Question 2
    - i. Resolved
  - f. Question 3
    - i. Yes. Ok to remove IFI from form and website
  - g. Question 4
    - i. Likely option will be retire data
    - ii. However, enquiries about charges will be made
- 3 TORUS Update – VK**
  - a. Recent away-day
    - i. Third party company recruited to organise meeting
      1. BOA and representative to lobby DoH for funding for single data management company. Likely to be Northgate or NHS Digital
- 4 Finances – TA**
  - a. BHS has separate account
  - b. Stryker and Smith and Nephew money processed
  - c. Arthrex agreed 10K
  - d. Conmed likely to agree

- e. TA also spoken to Trice Medical
- f. Aim is to employ data research person as per NLR
  - i. **VK to explore who employs this person**

**5 Website & Newsletter – AM**

- a. No concerns
- b. VK has formatted newsletter – VK to circulate with Aim to circulate before BOA in September

**6 Annual Report – AM, MW, VK**

- a. Start preparing with data from end May 2019
- b. AM and research Reg will organise and analyse data

**7 Research – Presentations, Papers**

- a. AM PAO paper accepted
- b. Group to respond to emails with deadline 15th June for FAI paper**
- c. Feasibility study run for PAO vs Physio study via NAHR currently being prepared
- d. FAIT 2 – next stage. Early OA – Tonnis 2 vs surgery.

**8 AOB**

- a. BOA session discussed – VK to confirm speakers

**9 Date of next meeting**

- a. Monday 2<sup>nd</sup> Sept 2019 2100-2230